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Newsletter items to Parish Office @ 061 - 368127 or email office@newmarketonfergusparish.ie Deadline is 11.00am on Thursday 

Newmarket 
Sat 11th  7.30pm John Crosby, Lisduff  
                                      Jerry Doyle, Glenaifreann    
Sun 12th 11.00am     Desmond Bell  
Mon 13th  10.00am Daily Mass 
Tue 14th 10.00am Eamonn McAleer, Glenaifreann 
    7.00pm Sean and Molly McMahon, Lemenagh  
Wed  15th  10.00am Daily Mass  
Thur 16th  10.00am Daily Mass 
   7.30pm Paddy Coughlin, Ballycar Road. Month’s Mind  
Fri 17th  10.00am Daily Mass   
Sat 18th  7.30pm Anna Cusack, Ennis Road 
    Jim Lawlor, Kilnasoolah Park 
    Craig O’Neill, grandson of Dan O’Neill, Smithstown who died in England on 14th Dec 2016.   
Sun 19th 11.00am     Sunday Mass  
                              
Wells 
Sat   11th  6.30pm John Meehan, Muckanagh 
                                      Michael Heffernan, Drumline 
    Mary Hickey and Anna O’Brien   
Sun  12th 10.00am     Dom Corbett, Bunratty House. 
Sat   18th  6.30pm Pat Enright, Drumline and his parents Patrick and Bridget    
Sun  19th 10.00am     Sunday Mass 
 
Carrigerry  
Sun  12th 9.00am Sunday Mass  
Sun  19th 9.00am The Keane Family, Ballycalla  
 
Carrigoran  
Sun  19th 10.30am Jean McMahon, Knocknagun 

Abundance Prayer Group 
Meet each Monday except Bank 
Holidays at 7.00pm in the upstairs 
meeting room in Newmarket Church  

Last week’s Church  
Collection €1689.42 

Thank You  

Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes 
 

Bishop Fintan Monahan will lead his first Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes on 
26th June. The 61st Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes will leave Shannon on 
Monday 26th June, returning on Saturday 1st July.  The cost this year is still 
€692 per person sharing and there will be a €10 discount for online booking 
atwww.joewalshtours.ie 
Booking forms can be obtained from: Joe Walsh Tours, 143 Lower Baggot 
Street, Dublin 2. Telephone: (01) 2410810  
A limited number of sick pilgrims will be accommodated in the Sanctuary of 
Lourdes at a cost of €595.  Applications for sick pilgrims only to Fr. Tom 
Ryan, Pilgrimage Director, SS John & Paul Presbytery, Shannon.  Telephone: 
(061) 364133.     
Families or individuals often sponsor a family member, parents, or a friend on 
the occasion of an anniversary or Jubilee with a visit to Lourdes.  Sponsorship 
for sick people is always welcome.  For more details, see poster in Church 
porch. 

Knock Pilgrimage to New York: A special pilgrimage to New 
York from Knock will take lace from 8th to 14th May. Flying 
directly from Knock to JFK, the pilgrimage offers the chance to be 
part of a memorable and historic trip. 
 

Itinerary includes a Requiem Mass on Sunday 13th at Old St 
Patrick’s Cathedral for the re-internment of the remains of John 
Curry, the youngest of the Knock witnesses which will be cele-
brated by His Eminence Cardinal Dolan. 
If you would like for find out ore or make an enquiry, please con-
tact the tour operators Joe Walsh Tours on 01 2410800 or email 
browyn.clinton@joewalshtours.ie 



Apostolic Work Display Day Apostolic Work Display Day Apostolic Work Display Day Apostolic Work Display Day     
The Apostolic Work will hold their 
Annual Display on March 05.  
Anyone wishing to donate a Sa-
cred Vessel in memory of a de-
ceased relative or friend could 
contact Brigid Coughlan on 
368590, Mary Enright on 
0877130761, or Molly O'Donnell 
on 0877510736.   
We also appeal to anyone with 
unwanted Christmas gifts to  
donate same for the raffle. 
 

Sacred Vessels Price List 
Small Mass Kit(no vestment)  €250 
Mass Kit(with vestment)   €300 
Shoulder Bag Mass Kit   €390 
Mass Kit Brief Case style   €425 
Mass Kit Aluminium Case       €410 
Large Ciborium Gold   €140 
Open     “   €120 
Small     “             “   €  95 
Large     “          Silver    €130 
Medium “            “   €100 
Small     “            “   €  85 
Monstrance Large   €280 
Mini Monstrance  7”   €100 
  “           “             5”    €  85 
Pyx 2”   €  35 
Pyx 3”   €  40 
Pyx 4”   €  50 
Oil Stocks 3”   €  45 
Set of Study Lectionaries  €170 
Triple Brass Bell  €  45 
Single Bell 25cm H  €  30 
    “      “     15cm H  €  20 
Double Bell  €  15 
Large Chalice Gold  €130 
Medium “         “  €100 
Small      “        “  €  90 
Large Chalice Silver  €100 
Medium  “        “  €100 
Small      “        “  €  85 
Thurible & Boat  €120 
Vat & Sprinkler  €140 
Tabernacle  €325 
Sanctuary Lamp  €  85 
Communion Set  €  80 
Sick Call Set 88821  €  90 
  “      “     “   88822  €100 
Linen: (per yard)  €  15 

Spring Floral Demonstra-
tion Annual Membership Night 

 
Ennis Flower and Garden Club present 
Bernadette Scanlon Limerick 
at Treacys West County Hotel, Ennis, 
on Tue Feb 21st. Demonstrator's Ar-
rangements raffled on the night. Dem-
onstration commences at 8.15pm 
Doors open 7.30pm. All are welcome. 
Admission €10.00 (non members) 
Further enquiries to  
ennisflowerandgardenclub@gmail.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Pope Francis invites us to celebrate St. Valentine’s Day! In his docu-
ment on The Joy of Love (Amoris Laetitia), Pope Francis refers directly 
to Saint Valentine’s Day as an opportunity to make the most of tradi-
tional religious practices, invite couples to grow in love and help their 
children to prepare for their future married life. This is why, as part of the 
preparations for World Meeting of Families in Ireland in August 2018, 
we invite you to mark this St. Valentine’s Day in a special way. 
 

The WMOF2018 office has prepared flyers with ideas on how to mark 
this special day and gift tokens that you can give to your loved ones this 
14th February. These are available in each Cathedral across Ireland, Veri-
tas Shops and Accord centres and can also be downloaded from the 
WMOF2018 website: www.worldmeeting2018.ie The tokens include: a 
technology-free evening to do an activity of your choice; set aside time 
for prayer, go for a hand-in-hand walk together; a special dinner cooked 
by me, loads of tender hugs; a journey down memory lane: take time to 
remember how we met and have grown together; pray together as a cou-
ple. 
 

We also invite you to subscribe to the WMOF2018 newsletter to receive 
the latest updates on preparations for World Meeting of Families 2018 by 
email http://www.worldmeeting2018.ie/contact and follow us on social 
media: Facebook www.facebook.com/wmof2018  and Twitter 
www.twitter.com/wmof2018  

‘ ‘ ‘ ‘ SPLIT THE POT ’  SPLIT THE POT ’  SPLIT THE POT ’  SPLIT THE POT ’  Scoil na Maighdine Mhuire 
  Our pot this week was  €680         

Congratulations to our winner—Denis O’Brien 
Winning ticket sold in the School 

Next Draw : Tuesday 14th Feb in EuroSpar 
Thank You for your continues support  

******** 

COMMUNITY GAMES 
Art and Model-making: Congratulations to our gold 
medal winners Jack Jennings and Gearoid Crowe at the 
county finals of the Art and Model-making last weekend. 
 
The U14 Quiz: will be held in Scoil na Maighdine 
Mhuire, Newmarket on Tuesday Feb 28th @ 7pm. Don't 
forget to LIKE our Facebook page - Newmarket-on-Fergus 
Community Games 

******** 

Teaching is consistently among the top three most stressful professions, 
according to respected academic, Sir Cary Cooper, Professor of Organisational 
Psychology and Health at the University of Manchester.* Not a week goes by it 
seems, without a headline or article about Teacher stress levels, wellbeing or 
workload.  
 

It can be difficult to find low-cost accommodation during peak school holidays. 
Prices can skyrocket by over 60% and Teachers and School Support staff will 
always be restricted to fixed holiday dates. The result is Teacher Home Exchange 
– an exclusive website with unlimited Home Exchange for Teachers & School 
Support Staff.  
 

You can have a positive impact on staff Work: Life balance, by using & sharing 
our discount code. Our goal at Teacher Home Exchange https://
www.teacherhomeexchange.com/  is to enable LOADS of lovely holidays!   

******** 

Family Carers Ennis, are recruiting carers with minimum Fetac 5 Care of the 
Older Person & Care Skills Please contact Dervilla or Marian on 0656866515. 

******** 

Suzuki Violin Lessons for children (Age 3+) Individual and group lessons. Vio-
lins available to rent. For more information please contact  087-7735193  

******** 

Ennis Gospel Choir is fund raising through the Monster Bingo in the 
West County on Saturday 18th February.  The Double Book costs €20 
and must be bought from the choir if you want to support them. Con-
tact  Fiona Walsh 087 6886378. 

GAA Lotto: 
The wait goes on to find a winner of 
our Lotto Jackpot. Numbers pulled out 
in our draw for €10,000 were – 10, 26, 
29 & 31, to scoop €5750 you would 
have needed to match 10, 11, 21 & 33. 
€40 Winners; John O’Loughlin, Helen 
Dernham, John O’Loughlin, Amy 
Considine & M Callinan. Sunday’s 
draw takes place at The Hunters Lodge 
where €10,000 & €5,900 will be up for 
grabs. We are now giving weekly 
winners the choice of collecting €40 or 
a free ticket to the County Board Draw. 
 

Pay Membership Online or At 
Registration Evening: 
Attention to all our past, current and 
future Club Members. We are now 
accepting membership registration for 
all ages for the coming season. 
Tune into our club website, follow us 
on twitter @NOFGAA or LIKE our 
Facebook page for information on how 
to renew your membership online or 
avail of our open registration nights. 
Come along to our “Registration Eve-
ning” in the Clubhouse on Sunday, 
February 12th from 5pm to 7pm where 
everyone will be most welcome to 
attend. This will be a great opportunity 
to meet with Mentors of the various 
age groups. Light refreshments will be 
served on the evening. 
 

Membership Benefits 
Only Registered Members are entitled 
to voting rights at the AGM. 
Only Registered Members are entitled 
to register for the new ‘GRMA’ Mem-
bership Card & rewards programme 
Ability to Play, Mentor or Coach at all 
levels from U6 to senior level within 
the club includes the cost of GAA 
insurance for all players and mentors. 
Absorbs the cost of entrance fees, 
referee costs and travelling expenses 
for competitive matches. 
Ability to apply through the club for 
tickets for any all-ticket inter-county 
GAA fixture. 
You are a registered member of the 
GAA National Governing Organisation 
and Newmarket on Fergus GAA Club. 
 

Spring Forward With Primary 
Schools Coaching Programme: 
This Sunday sees the beginning of our 
GAA Programme which is being run in 
conjuction with all four Primary 
Schools in the parish. It is an opportu-
nity for pupils from the four schools to 
come together in what will be a fun and 
relaxing environment. 
Boys and girls in first and second class 
run from 10-10:45am and they are 
followed by their Junior & Senior 
Infants counterparts who take to the 
Community Hall from 11-11:45am. 
Where possible we are asking partici-
pants to bring a hurley and helmet. All 
equipment needed will be provided. 
If you have any queries, please contact 
Liam Clancy (Primary Schools Coach)
(087 948 0729) or our club coaches 
Tomás Ryan (086 3882966) or Shane 
O’Leary (087 6091584). This pro-
gramme will run for the next six weeks 
at a cost of €1 per session which is to 
cover the lighting costs. 
 

Clare SHC Draw: 
Our Senior Hurlers will face Clooney/
Quin in the opening round of the Clare 
SHC on the weekend of May 13/14. 

Men's Shed 
Tidy Towns  in partnership with 
Carrigoran house are promoting 
the creation of a men's shed for 
Newmarket on Fergus. An 
 information day is organised for 
Monday the 13th at 4pm at  
Carrigoran day care centre. If you 
or someone you know is inter-
ested, please come along. 
Men's shed organisations provide 
a friendly and welcoming meeting 
place, where skills are learned and 
shared through hands on projects 
big and small. Typical skills  
include woodwork, metalwork, 
basic mechanical maintenance and 
horticulture. Come along for a 
chat and view the shed and polly 
tunnel this Monday @4. 


